Darla Campbell, P.Eng. for Vice President

The world is at a time of significant change. As a regulator, PEO has a responsibility to protect
the public interest. And the time is now to ensure that PEO is positioned to play that role to the
standards that are expected in today’s fast paced world. It's no longer “business as usual’.

To achieve a sustainable future of self-regulation for our profession, Darla Campbell’s priorities
include:

1. Good governance;
2. Working together to protect the public interest; and
3. Leadership in engineering.

“I believe in building a sustainable future of self-regulation for our profession. To achieve this, it
will be critical to work with our members (license holders), chapter representatives, fellow
Councillors and professional partners such as OSPE, Consulting Engineers Ontario and others.
As Vice President, | will focus on effective and transparent governance. Together we can deliver
a clear message of engineering leadership while serving and protecting the public interest.”

~ Darla Campbell, P.Eng., Candidate for PEO Vice President

Contact: Darla@darlacampbell.com www.darlacampbell.com
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